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CoPaCC REPORTS FOR APRIL 2013 AND MAY 2013 

SUMMARY 

The purpose of this report is to seek the views of the Panel on the value of the monthly 
reports prepared by the Confederation of Police and Crime Commissioners. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

The members of the Panel advise whether they wish to continue to receive these reports 
and, if so, whether as a formal item in Panel meetings, or by email as published, or both. 

 

DETAIL 

1. The Confederation of Police and Crime Commissioners (CoPaCC)) is one of a 
number of organisations attempting to represent PCCs collectively.  Others include 
the Police & Crime Commissioners Association (PCCA), backed by the Local 
Government Association (LGA), and the Association of Police and Crime 
Commissioners (APCC), which evolved from the former Association of Police 
Authorities. 

2. CoPaCC is collating monthly reports on PCC activity, and the main content of the 
reports prepared to date is a detailed entry for each PCC following a structured 
format.  Examples for April and May are attached.  It should be noted that these 
documents are the copyright of CoPaCC but are available to members of the Panel 
and to lead officers supporting them. 

3. These reports could be circulated to Panel members by email as they arrive, or 
added to the agenda for future Panel meetings, or both, if members of the Panel 
prefer. 

 

Name of Contact Officer: Mike Batty 
Head of Community Protection – Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council 
Telephone No: (01642) 527075 
Email Address: mike.batty@stockton.gov.uk 


